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Grand Opening  
 

On March 10th, 2016 John Muir Health celebrated the 
Grand Opening of our Family Medicine Residency 
Practice with an official ribbon cutting ceremony. Cal 
Knight, CEO, Dr. Irving Pike, CMO, Lee Huskins CAO 
Dr. Maureen Stevenson COO of Ambulatory Services 
and Laura Kazaglis VP of Primary Care Operations,  
were just a few of our Senior Leaders in attendance 
showing their full support.  

 

We also hosted a Community Open House on March 
22nd for local dignitaries, community leaders and 
business associates, in efforts to build relationships and 
unveil the Residency as a resource to our community 
partners. 
 

Both events were a huge success and so much 
excitement is now centered on our Residency Program!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Audition/Sub-I Rotation 
 

Now that you have your 4th year schedule mapped out, how 
are you going to stand out amongst all other clerks rotating 
& vying for those PGY-1 slots? Here are some tips: 
 

1. Teamwork. Do you work well with all members of the 
team, from the lowest ranking to the highest? All of our 
employees provide input on potential candidates. Be a 
good teammate and respect everyone, after all, you will 
work with them for at least three years. 
 

2. Going above & beyond. If you have an interesting 
case coming in, why not take a moment to research the 
topic beforehand? Your preceptor will notice. 

 

3. Being punctual. Otherwise, you run the risk of looking 
like you are not taking the opportunity seriously. 

 

4. Cell phone usage. While you may use your cellphone 
for medical research, it is important to let your preceptor 
know, so it doesn't appear as though you are 
unengaged and using it for social purposes. 

 

5. Dressing appropriately. If you are not sure what that 
entails, on day one show up in professional attire and 
then gauge how those around you dress then adjust as 
needed. 

 

6. Know the staff. Get to know the Residency Coordinator 
and administrative staff. They can and will help you in 
so many ways.  

 
Not joining us for a for a 4th year clerkship? You can still tour our 
facility. Contact Ginger Peleras to arrange your tour: 
ginger.peleras@johnmuirhealth.com  
 
Watch our Residency Video to learn more about us. Click here. 

   For those with a hard copy: https://youtu.be/pgBHRvwQPYA 

 
 

 
 

Pictured (left to right) Dr. Catalina Triana, Dr. Kishore Nath, Dr. Irving Pike, Dr. Jeremy Fish, Dr. John Zuorski (holding scissors), Cal Knight, Tom Rundall, Lee Huskins, 
Laura Kazaglis, Richard DelMonte, Dr. Maureen Stevenson 

Residency Spotlight: Our Cinco de Mayo Fiesta! 
 

 

https://youtu.be/pgBHRvwQPYA


 

Come meet us at AAFP 2016.  
 

If you are attending the AAFP Annual 
Conference in Kansas City from July 28th 
thru July 31st, visit us at our corner booth # 
1937. 
 

We'd love to meet you and answer any 
questions you may have. So come by, pick up 
some nice SWAG and hang out for a bit. 
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Meet our Leadership 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Core Faculty, Dr. Kishore Nath 
 

"I’m committed to cultivating a passion for the 
underserved and harnessing residents’ 
intellectual curiosity into becoming the quality 
physicians we need for the future." 

Program Director, Dr. Jeremy Fish  
 

“I’m excited about leading the development of 
our John Muir Health Residency Program. 
With emphasis on leadership development, 
team care, digital health & comprehensive 
clinical training, we are committed to building 
the future of family medicine.”  

Assoc. Prog. Director, Dr. Catalina Triana  
 

“I am committed to helping our residents 
reach their full potential as family physicians.”  

DIO & Exec. Dir. of GME, Dr. John Zuorski 
 

I have endeavored over the years to develop a 
voice for primary care within the medical 
community & earnestly want to include the 
voices of the family medicine residents in that 
discussion.”  

Countdown to our Inaugural Class 
 

September 15th, 2016 – Applicants begin 
applying to our Residency through ERAS®. 
Don’t forget to also register for The Match™ 
at NRMP® . 
 

October 2016 – We begin interviewing 
applicants. 
 

February 22nd, 2017 – Our Rank Order List 
(ROL) is due by 9:00 PM ET. 
 

March 17th, 2017 – We will match our 
inaugural class of eight family medicine 
residents through The Match™. 

Questions? Comments? Connect with us! 

johnmuirhealth.com/residency 

https://www.facebook.com/JohnMuirHealthFMRP/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://twitter.com/jmh_fmrp
https://www.instagram.com/johnmuirhealth_fmrp/
https://students-residents.aamc.org/attending-medical-school/how-apply-residency-positions/applying-residencies-eras/
http://www.nrmp.org/
http://www.nrmp.org/

